
From: Kristin Paterson <kristin.paterson@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2017 4:43 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to Northern Pass  
  
Ms. Monroe - 
 
It is my understanding that the NH SEC is still accepting public comment  
on Northern Pass. 
 
As a resident of Bristol, I wish to lodge my concerns with you and urge  
the SEC to deny approval of Northern Pass. 
 
Northern Pass is not clean or green. It will destroy NH's scenic  
landscapes and habitats. It will result in huge losses to land and home  
owners in their property values. 
 
Most significantly NH should not carrying the burden of Northern Pass to  
just move power further south to other states. Clean and less invasive  
power alternatives must be sought by those states, they should not be  
using NH for their cheap and dirty solution. 
 
I urge you to vote "NO" to Northern Pass in all forms! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kristin Paterson 
 
55 Lakewood Pines Road 
 
Unit #9 
 
Bristol, NH 03222 
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